
Chinese Language and Malay Language Fortnight Programme 2025 

Posted on 23 Jan 2025. 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are pleased to inform you that the Mother Tongue Language Department will be conducting the 
Chinese Language and Malay Language Fortnight Programme over 2 weeks in Term 1 to promote the 
Chinese and Malay languages and cultures.  A range of literary and cultural activities has been 
planned to engage the students in active and authentic learning. Some of the activities will be held 
after curriculum hours where external vendors are engaged to further enhance the teaching and 
learning of the languages and cultures. Please refer to the attachment for the schedule of activities 
held after curriculum hours. 

Participation in the activities is compulsory.  For clarifications, please contact Mr Kong Hou Kit, 
Head of Department, Mother Tongue Languages at 64436848 ext 202 or email address: 
kong_hou_kit@schools.gov.sg. 

Thank you for your partnership. 

File attachments 

2025 MTL Fortnight Programme Activities_schedule.docx 

  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qqydV8Tfa4mmIo9hWnaGUSbeBqAeZB4p/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=115597793064328946643&rtpof=true&sd=true

